
 

August 2, 2022 

 

Dear Bishops! 

We are excited for our upcoming school year to begin.  I thank you for allowing your child to 
participate in our athletic program.  Below you will find our athletic fee policy.  A family is able to 
collect their volunteer hours throughout the entire school year, not just during a single season.  To 
better keep track of hours, a sign in and out sheet will be in the concession stand, if that is what you 
are using to collect hours.  Enclosed you will find your invoice for the fall season and a volunteer form.  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Sagan 

 

 

 

Bishop Rosecrans High School 2022-23 Athletic Fee Policy 

The Bishop Rosecrans High School will assess each player $65.00 per season at the beginning of 
each season.  There is also a volunteer fee of $175.00 per school year,  if the family has not 
completed their volunteer (20 hours minimum) at any of the following school events which 
must be income producing: 

• Concessions (all seasons) 
• BRHS Holiday Bazaar (first weekend in December) 
• BRHS annual auction “Shimmer of the Night” (March or April) 
• Special events approved by school administration. 

Students are not permitted to work in order to reduce the athletic fees as students receive 
service hours to meet graduation service hour requirements. 

 


